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Public Statement on the Temporary Closure of 
The Milepost Restaurant  in Duxbury MA 

 
 

December 9, 2020 
 
The Duxbury Board of Health received notification on December 9, 2020, that an employee of The Milepost 
Restaurant located at 581 Tremont Street  in Duxbury, MA, tested positive for COVID-19.  The restaurant 
closed upon finding this out and will remain closed to perform a thorough cleaning and disinfecting in 
accordance with current CDC guidance before re-opening.  
 
The employee is known to have last worked on December 3, 2020.  The employee had no direct contact 
with any patrons and the close contacts with the employee have already been notified. 
 
  If you have any concerns, as always, contact your primary care provider for advice on getting tested. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact the Duxbury Board of Health, during normal business 
hours at 781-934-1100 or you can email mayo@town.duxbury.ma.us. 
 
Regards, 
 
Tracy Mayo, RS, Health Agent  
Town of Duxbury  
878 Tremont Street  
Duxbury, MA 02332  
781-934-1100, Ext. 5491 
mayo@town.duxbury.ma.us 
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